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September 25, 2009 Telephone: 772-221-2359
Fax: 772-288-5432
Email: dsmith@martin.fl.us

Mr. Peter Stolper
Seatorque

2779 SE Monroe Street
Stuart, FL. 34997

Dear Mr. Stolper,

CONGRATULATIONS on being selected for the 2009 Industry
Appreciation Award by the Business Development Board of Martin
County. Thank you for all your efforts to support high-skill, high-wage
positions 1in Martin County. Companies such as yours are vital to the
overall health and prosperity of our community.

Your business, as well as many others not recognized today, provides
opportunities for the youth of Martin County to find and seek local
employment that will in turn allow them the opportunity to live and
work in our great community.

Best wishes for continued success in your endeavors.

Doug Smith

County Commissioner
DS/ac
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THE FLORIDA SENATE

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1100

SENATOR JOE NEGRON
28th District

September 24, 2009

Mr. Peter Stolper

Seatorque Control Systems, LLC
2779 SE Monroe Street

Stuart, Florida 34997

Re: Governor’s Business Diversification Award
Dear Mr. Stolper:

Congratulations on receiving the Governor’s Business Diversification Award in the
Business Innovation category recently at Florida’s Industry Appreciation week in Tallahassee,
Florida, as well as the award you received from the Business Development Board of Martin

County.

Your service to your business, your employees and our community is what makes the
Treasure Coast a wonderful place to live.

I wish you the best in your future endeavors. Please let me know if I can be of any
assistance on issues of state government.

Sincerely yours,

State Representative
District 82
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REPLY TO:
0 1850 SW Fountainview Boulevard, Suite 200, Port St. Lucie, Florida 34986-3443 (772) 344-1140
0222 5. U.S. Highway 1, Suite 211, Tequesta, Florida 33469 (561) 747-1166 FAX: (561) 624-6923
O Senate Office Building, 404 South Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1100 (B50) 487-5088

Senate's Website: www. fisenate.gov

JEFF ATWATER MIKE FASANO
President of the Senate President Pro Tempore
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